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Chairman’s Summing-up 



We benefited from an extensive discussion on climate change and the importance of accessing 

climate change facilities. We expressed concerns about the costs and impact of climate change 

on small states. We emphasized the imperative for small states to build upon ongoing efforts 

with partners to promote the scaling-up of renewable energy and energy efficiency measures. 

We recognized the need to have a clear understanding of the climate change related facilities 

and their access by small states. We called upon donors to urgently work toward recalibrating 

their climate-related financial instruments to help small, vulnerable states with limited 

capacities to develop greater climate resilience, adaptation, and mitigation; and to support 

institutional and capacity-building and just-in-time policy advice to better access and 

implement climate-related programs and projects.  

We shared some examples of success in small states and underscored the need to continue to 

learn from each other and also to tap global expert


